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Welcome to Dayspring!  Here are the announcements for the coming week: 

 

THE LORD'S DAY, 2/12/2017 
9:45 AM Sunday School--Adult Class 
      Jude 12-15 – Metaphors and Enoch's Prophesy 
 
11:00 AM Morning Worship  

 

338 "We Sing the Greatness of Our God" 
657 "Heaven Came Down and Glory Filled My Soul" 
416 "Pass Me Not, O Gentle Savior" 
66 "My Shepherd Will Supply My Need" 
621 "Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus" 
 
Responsive Reading: Psalm 25, page 792 
 

      Daniel 6 – "Worshipping the Lord in Medo-Persia" 

 
 
WEDNESDAY, 2/15 
   5:45 PM Brown bag supper in the fellowship hall  
   6:30 PM Bible study: Wisdom from God: Matthew 5:1-2 
 
 
 
NURSERY MINISTRY 
Today – Jeanne, Phillip and Ethan Perry; Emily Green 
2/19 – Suzy, Cole and Grant Phillips; Rebekah Hughes 
2/26 – Lara and Suzanna Ormiston ; Merry Wade & Abigail Van Court 
3/5 – Nina, Carlie, Faith and Leah Estes, and Joan Kaderli 
 

YOUNG DAYSPRINGERS BIBLE STUDY 
The younger group of Dayspringer ladies (Jeanne Perry's group) will 
have their monthly Bible meeting today after lunch from 1:30 to 
2:30.  
 
TWO SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES 
There are two sign-up sheets on the table in the hall, one for helping 
prepare the communion offerings on Sunday mornings and the oth-
er to provide cakes for our birthday celebration held after the first 
Wednesday service of the month. 
 
CALLING ALL PIANO PLAYERS 
We are in need of additional piano players to join the Sunday morn-
ing rotation and to help out from time to time on Wednesday nights. 
To volunteer, please see one of the pastors. 
 
LADIES LUNCHEON 
This month's ladies luncheon will be held at the Golden Corral at 
7300 South IH-35 on Friday, February 24th, at 11:30AM. If you plan 
to attend, please let Marry Wade know. 
 
ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING 
On Sunday evening, February 26th, at 6:00PM, we will be gathering 
together here for our annual business meeting. Since we only hold 
one business meeting a year, all Dayspringers are expected to attend 
so please mark your calendars now. Before this meeting, you need to 
place your 2017 planning cards into the plate at the back of the 
chapel.  
 
 


